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Employee One - Kevin trained Young’s Shire Horses, he’s got them down on a farm somewhere. He used to 

do shows with them. The horse and cart used to go all the way to parson’s green.  

At young’s brewery there was a Cartesian screw to pull the water up from the Wandle.  

When anyone died who worked at Young’s, the Young’s horses would draw a glass carriage and we’d all 

come out and salute and have a minute’s silence. 

Johnny still works at Young’s in Wandsworth, he’s the custodian. 

Employee Two - We have a shop and a bar here at Sambrook’s and hold open evenings on the 3rd 

Wednesday of each month. 

A local farmer collects the spent grains to use for cattle feed. He used to collect from Young’s too, he 

started in 1966 

 

Nicky Interviewing Sambrook’s Brewery Employees on 23
rd

 July 2014 


